
Select Board Meeting 

Town Hall at Noon 

January 12, 2021 

 

Present:  Bruce Urie, Jim Jones and Michelle Warren 

Present via Zoom:  Susan Houston and Gina Campoli 

Gina discussed with the Selectboard  to put  $3,000 from the Good Neighbor fund for the Better 

Connections grant on the warning .  She will send the wording to Michelle.  

Bruce updated the Selectboard regarding the Sour property. It will be going through a Real Estate agent. 

The Selectboard discussed looking to the future for possible Select Board members.  After 2024, Susan 

has decided not to run again as Select Board.   

The Select Board reviewed warning and budget. 

Jim signed weight permit for Barrett Trucking. 

Post card went out.  Bruce will forward information about  webinar for Town Meeting.   

The Select Board looked over new appropriation requests that have come in.   

Meeting adjourned at 2 PM.  The next Meeting is Tuesday, January 19, 2021 at noon, regarding warning 

and budget. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Michelle Warren 

Select Board Clerk 


